
 

 

  PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

We are now half way through our first half term and I can already see the progress that 
the children are making. It has been great to see the confidence of some of our children 
grow, now being able to come into school by themselves and being confident to put their 
hands up in assembly and talk in front of the whole school, Well done! We have also had 
some children begin their Preston journey in Nursery this week, welcome to Preston. 

This week in school 

Acorns are continuing to get to know each other and exploring their new environment. 
Reception have been on a welly walk looking for autumnal objects and produced some 
circle art.  Nursery have been exploring the changes in weather and the wind, they have 
then made kites. Year 1 have been reading Supertato and exploring the Evil Pea character. 
Year 2 have visited Preston Park and explored the local area. Year 6 have been designing 
electrical circuits using switches and finished their biographies. Year 5 have been learning 
about Romans in history and completed some reading about Chimpanzees. Year 4 have 
been working on division in maths and Year 3 enjoyed their trip to last Friday and have 
this week been focusing on some quick recall of number facts. 

Halloween Disco 

The PTA have planned their first event of the year which will be a Halloween disco on 
Thursday 24th of October. The early years and key stage one disco will begin at 4.30pm 
and finish at 5.30pm. Parents and carers must accompany their children during this disco. 
The key stage 2 disco will begin at 5.45pm and end at 7pm. Children can be dropped off 
at school but must be collected by an adult.  

Attendance 

As you may have seen in the news recently, the government are focusing heavily on school 
attendance and there has been new legislation about holidays and the increased 
consequences if holidays are within term time. As a school, we recognize that each day 
really does count in your child’s education. To support you with your child’s attendance 
we have a family liaison officer who can work with you and has links with other services 
if they are needed. If you would like some support please get in touch with Mrs King or 
myself. 

School Photograph Day 

On Monday we have the school photographers visiting. They will be taking photographs of 
all of the children individually and also with their siblings. Please ensure your children are 
in their full school uniform. 

Enjoy your weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

Week Four  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 4TH OCTOBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 5th and  

Wednesday 6th 

November 

 

PTA Halloween 

theme school 

Disco Thursday 

24th October 

  

PE timetable 
Reception – Tuesday    

Y1- Monday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday 

Y4-Tuesday 

Y5-Friday 

Y6- Monday 
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